The Non-commercial

Private Educational Institution

«THE BRITISH INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL MOSCOW»

Nakhimovsky prospect 35B, Moscow, 117593 Tel: (499) 723 09 19 Fax: (499) 723 09 68

e-mail: Daniel.kelly@bismoscow.com

Head teacher: Daniel Kelly LL.B.(Hons) PGCE NPQH



24 September 2021

School 9 Newsletter

Dear parents,

Parent Teacher Meetings

Parent teacher meetings are week beginning 4th October – if you haven't already done so, please do use the reply slip to book a meeting with your child's class teacher. A translator (Russian to English) will be made available if you have requested one. Also, if you need to meet with your child's Russian teacher please indicate this on the reply slip – the Russian teacher will then be in contact separately to arrange an appointment. Meetings will be held via zoom and zoom links will be given when the meeting time has been confirmed.

Free Clubs week beginning 4th October

Due to parent teacher meetings, please be aware that 'free' clubs will be cancelled from Monday 4th October until Friday 8th October. Paid clubs are not affected.

Photographer

On Wednesday 29th and Thursday 30th September, children at school will be having their photograph taken. There will be individual and class photos. Class teachers will dojo parents which day their class photos will be closer to the time.

International Day

Week beginning 11th October, the children will learn about a country and prepare a presentation to electronically share with other year groups. Children across the school will then watch other classes' presentations. This year, our whole-school focus is the Americas.

On Wednesday 13th October we invite children to wear their national dress. Although we will not have a whole-school parade, it will still be an enjoyable experience for them to share their costume with their peers.

International Week Homework

For International Week, each class has been assigned a particular country. For homework, children have been asked to create and then present a research project on their class' country. Homework needs to be in by Monday 11th October.

End of the half-term

The half-term holiday begins after school on Friday 15th October and children return to school on Monday 25th October.

Half-Term Holiday begins after clubs	

Kind regards, Mr Kelly

EXCELLENCE IN EDUCATION

NPEI «THE BRITISH INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL»

NORTHERN CAMPUS: Infant School (495) 450 1662; Junior School (495) 450 3447; Secondary School (495) 450 96 58. SOUTHERN CAMPUS: Infant & Junior School (495) 421 8211; Secondary School (495) 425 5100;

Russian Curriculum School (All ages) (499) 124 3496. **ADMINISTRATION:** Admissions (499) 987 44 86.

Web site www.bismoscow.com

The Non-commercial

Private Educational Institution

«THE BRITISH INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL MOSCOW»

Nakhimovsky prospect 35B, Moscow, 117593 Tel: (499) 723 09 19 Fax: (499) 723 09 68

e-mail: Daniel.kelly@bismoscow.com

Head teacher: Daniel Kelly LL.B.(Hons) PGCE NPQH



24 сентября 2021

Школа 9 Информационное письмо

Уважаемые родители!

Родительские собрания

Родительские собрания начнутся с 4 октября — если Вы еще не заполнили бланк на собрание, пожалуйста, сделайте это, чтобы договориться о встрече с учителем. Переводчик с русского на английский язык будет Вам предоставлен, если Вы заранее просили об этом. Если Вы хотите встретиться с учителем русского языка, пожалуйста, отметьте это в бланке, и сам учитель свяжется с Вами, чтобы назначить отдельную встречу. Встреча с учителем будет проходить через zoom, а ссылка на собрание будет Вам отправлена после того, как встреча будет подтверждена.

Бесплатные клубы с 4 октября

В связи с проведением родительских собраний, пожалуйста, обратите внимание, что бесплатные клубы будут отменены с понедельника 4 октября по пятницу 8 октября. Платные клубы продолжат свою работу.

Фотограф

В среду 29 сентября и в четверг 30 сентября в школе будет работать фотограф. Фотограф сделает индивидуальные фотографии и фотографии класса. Классные руководители проинформируют родителей через Dojo, в какой день будет проходить фотографирование классов.

Международный день

На неделе, начинающейся 11 октября, дети будут изучать определенную страну и готовить презентацию, чтобы потом представить электронную версию своей работы другим классам. Ученики познакомятся с презентациями других классов. В этом году дети в школе будут подробно изучать Северную и Южную Америку.

В среду 13 октября мы приглашаем детей прийти в школу в своем национальном костюме. Хотя у нас не будет проходить парад для всей школы, но у нас будет замечательный опыт показа костюмов своим сверстникам.

Домашнее задание на международной неделе

В течение международной недели каждый класс будет изучать какую-либо страну. В качестве домашнего задания ученикам было предложено подготовить исследовательский проект по выбранной стране. Домашнее задание необходимо подготовить к понедельнику 11 октября.

Конец половины триместра

Каникулы в середине триместра начинаются в пятницу 15 октября, и дети возвращаются в школу 25 октября.

Важные даты	Мероприятия	Целевая аудитория
29 и 30 сентября	Фотограф	Ученики
С 4 октября	Родительские собрания	Родители
С 11 октября	Международные дни	Вся школа
15 октября	После рабочего дня начинаются внутритриместровые каникулы	
25 октября	Все дети возвращаются в школу	

С уважением, мистер Келли

EXCELLENCE IN EDUCATION

NPEI «THE BRITISH INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL»

NORTHERN CAMPUS: Infant School (495) 450 1662; Junior School (495) 450 3447; Secondary School (495) 450 96 58. SOUTHERN CAMPUS: Infant & Junior School (495) 421 8211; Secondary School (495) 425 5100;

Russian Curriculum School (All ages) (499) 124 3496. **ADMINISTRATION:** Admissions (499) 987 44 86.

Web site www.bismoscow.com